
                              

 

AZSFWC support for the Commission candidates selected by CARB – 11-27-2019 

 

Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation 

PO Box 75731 New River, AZ 85087 

 

  

                            
November 27, 2019 

          Sent via email 

The Honorable Doug Ducey   
Governor of Arizona 
Executive Tower  
1700 West Washington Street  
Phoenix, AZ  85007 

 
RE: Arizona Game and Fish Commission Appointment  
  
Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation (AZSFWC) understands the Commission 
Appointment Recommendation Board (CARB) met on November 12, 2019 and interviewed 
five prospective candidates for the upcoming vacancy on the Arizona Game and Fish 
Commission.   
 
As a result of those interviews, CARB forwarded the names of three finalists to your staff for 
consideration in appointing one of them for the Commissioner opening, Jeff Buchanan 
(Flagstaff), Todd Geiler (Prescott) and Pat Headington (Yuma). 
 
AZSFWC strongly supports ARS 17-202, as well as the CARB process and respects the 
selections made and submitted to you for consideration.  Our organization and members look 
forward to working with the individual you choose to fill the upcoming Commission vacancy. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 
Jim Unmacht 
Executive Director 
 
 
Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation (AZSFWC) is a 501c-3 non-profit organization dedicated to wildlife 
conservation, habitat work, youth recruitment and retention, as well as educating sportsmen and women on issues 
important to their passions. 

   
AZSFWC consists of 41 member, affiliate, and associate groups that reach across the spectrum of hunting, 
angling, shooting, outdoor recreation and businesses from all across Arizona.  Our member groups represent in 
excess of 10,000 sportsmen and women from Arizona.  


